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Sanctuary and The Sabbath 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friends helping friends
become

Fully devoted followers
Christof

Thank you for reverencing God's house. 

Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience. 

  

Welcome to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. 
We are glad you chose to worship with us today   Our speaker today 
is Pastor Vixie. Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a pastoral visit 
or prayer? Please see our Pastor or one of the Elders.  

 
 
 
 

Today 10:00am Sabbath School 
 11:30am Worship Service 
 2:00pm Pathfinder Bible Experience Practice 
 3:00pm Pathfinder Meeting: Spiritual Discovery, 
     dress uniform 
Sunday  Adventurer Swimming 
 6:00pm Fall Hay Ride  
Monday  7:00pm Elders Meeting 
Wednesday 7:00pm Community Bible Study – Pastor Vixie 
 
 

 
King's Kids Pathfinder Registration is still available for kids ages 10-
18.  Email pathfinders@mvsda.org for more information about this 
ministry. 
 
College Church is proud to present One Voice in concert on Friday 
evening, November 20, at 7 pm,  featuring New England's very own 
Bradley Booth. Doors will open at 6:30pm for this free event, and the 
public is welcome to attend. There will be a love offering during the 
concert. 

 
Beautify Thayer THIS weekend. AUC Alumni join forces with faculty, 
parents and other friends Oct 25, 1-4 pm getting the great old place in 
shape (438 Main St, So Lancaster). Painting, cleaning, gardening - 
anything you can do. In September we had a good crew of about 10 
and got a lot done, so COME ON OUT!! Good things are happening 
across the AUC campus. You can be a part of it. 
 
 

 
 
Sunset Tonight 5:49     Next Friday 5:41 
 

Gathering to Worship  
 Prelude Juan Infante 
 Worship Host's Greeting           Andreas Goelzer                                           
 Call to Worship 
 

Praising His Name  

 Praise Song                            Crowley & McCall's        
  Behold What Manner of Love #42 
   Majesty #67 
  Stand Up Stand Up for Jesus #618  
 Congregational Prayer                                  
 Gifts of Worship            
  Our Conference Budget 
 Offertory                                  Juan Infante
                        

Proclaiming Our Word 
 Children’s Corner                                                        Heather Vixie                                                                                                                 
 Scripture Lesson        
   Daniel 7:10, 13 
 Worship in Song                                                       Carine Ferreira 
 Sabbath Message       Matthew Vixie 
  “Not so Brethern !” 
 

Dedicating Our Lives 
 Hymn of Dedication 
   Watch Ye Saints #598 
 Prayer of Dedication              Matthew Vixie 
 Worship Host’s Benediction Andreas Goelzer 
   Postlude                                       Juan Infante 
 
 
Organist      Carla Bonfim                                   
Pianist  Juan Infante 
                                  

Church Events This Coming Week 

Announcements 



Future Church Events 

 

October 31 10:00am Sabbath School 
 11:30am Worship Service 
November 4 7:00pm Community Bible Study – Pastor Vixie  
November 5 8:00pm Pathfinder Staff Meeting Conference Call   
 
Please visit our web site for additional calendar information:  
http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/ 
 

Giving Hearts: October - to date - Report 

 

Offerings Received Monthly budget 
 
Church Budget                             $3,997.00     $ 6,058.00 
 
  
Bulletin information should be sent to email: bob.w.mccall@gmail.com or 

phone Bob McCall at 978-808-1823. Items submitted each week by 7 p.m. 
Tuesday evening will be considered for inclusion in the bulletin.  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here to Serve 
 
Audio/Visual   ......................... Andreas Goelzer ...................... 603-236-9423 
Deacon ................................... Gary Patch ............................... 978-314-9970 
Deaconess ............................. Juanita Ortiz  ............................ 978-382-0513 
Elder ....................................... Steven Dovich .......................... 978-494-0519 
Membership Clerk .................. Joan Reiss ................................ 978-256-1671 
Pastor ..................................... Matthew Vixie  .......................... 603-401-0426 
Recording Clerk ...................... Sue Markin ............................... 978-957-6384 
Sabbath School ...................... Aaron Teckie ............................ 978-658-2633 
Treasurer ................................ Marge Patch ............................. 978-640-4949 
 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 
408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707 

978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Team:  We will meet today immediately following the church 
service in the Youth Sabbath School Room.  The meeting will be brief.  
We are looking for members to join us.  Please stop by and meet and 
pray with us today. 
 
Church Directory Update: It is time to update our church directory.  We 
have new members and families who have grown.  We will begin taking 
new and updated pictures starting this Sabbath.  Here is a preliminary 
schedule: 
10/24/15 - 9:15 to 9:45 and 1:00 to 1:30. 
10/31/15 - 9:15 to 9:45 and 1:00 to 1:30. 
More times will be added as needed.  Contact Bob McCall at 
Bob.w.mccall@gmail.com to arrange other times if the above is not 
convenient. We will e-mail your family portrait to you, on request, so you 
may use it for your family Christmas photo! 
 
The MV Women’s Ministry is going to be making seamless fleece 
blankets for the homeless on October 31st., starting at 3: 00 pm. We 
need you to help us finish this project whether you have experience in 
sewing or not. If you are able to help, please sign your name on the 
bulletin board. For more information contact Carol Cassidy. 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Church Sign - Do you have a favorite spiritual message you would like 
to see posted on our Church Sign? There is a form in the church entry 
way. Fill it out according to the directions and drop it in the box. 
 
Prayer Requests:  Do you have a prayer request?  There is a prayer 
box in the foyer of the church.  Fill out a request form and put it in the box 
or e-mail the prayer team at: prayer@mvsd.org and the prayer team will 
bring your request before the Lord. 
Do you have a need today for personal prayer  for yourself or someone 
else?  The Prayer Team members will be available immediately following 
the church service to pray with you.  Ask one of the church members to 
direct you to the Youth Sabbath School room and we will meet you there! 
 
Thought Spot: We are glad you chose to worship with us today   Our 
speaker today is Pastor Vixie. Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a 
pastoral visit or prayer? Please see our Pastor or one of the Elders.  
 
Dracut TV: The Church Service today will be recorded and portions of 
the service will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), 
Internet and other media.  For questions or other issues, contact the 
Audio/Visual Team.  
 

http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/


Free family concert at Thayer Mansion by Generations Saxophone 
Quartet 
 
On Sunday, November 8 at 3:00 PM the Generations Saxophone Quartet will 
present a free family recital at AUC's Community Music School, Thayer 
Performing Arts Center. The Quartet (Thomas Van Duyne, alto saxophone; 
Steve Straus, alto saxophone; Ray Hebert, tenor saxophone; Gail Ferr, 
baritone saxophone) will present a recital that ranges from Baroque to The 
Beatles and everything in between. This fun and fast-paced program will 
include an educational component perfect for families as the audience is 
introduced to soprano, alto, tenor, and baritone saxophones. TPAC Director 
Earl Raney says, “This is an ideal concert for families wishing to expose their 
children to the joy of playing a wind instrument. The Thayer Performing Arts 
Center is a community music school in the truest sense, offering music of all 
genres to musicians of all ages, right here in our own backyard. Although the 
concert is free, all donations received from this concert will benefit our 
scholarship fund for local students enrolled in our youth orchestra, fiddle 
ensemble, and TPAC’s new junior wind ensemble. We want to make the 
expert instruction TPAC offers more affordable for those in need of financial 
support.” For more information: 978-368-2100,  tpac@auc.edu, or visit 
www.tpacma.org 
 


